
Does Your Driveway Meet Emergency Standards?  
 

2018 has been a prolific growing year for most of our trees and 
shrubbery. For some, this growth has resulted in driveways 
starting to “tunnel” in.  In the event of an emergency, all 
driveways need to be large enough to support an emergency 
vehicle. This means that brush and tree limbs must be cleared 
to allow for a 12’Wx12’H opening. Failure to do this can result 
in slower response times and damaged emergency equipment.  
 

 

Additionally, please be mindful of your driveways current 
condition. Driveways that are cracked or developing pot holes 
are extremely taxing on the village plow equipment and should 
be considered for repair or replacement.  

 

 

      Village of Chenequa 
 

Excessive Shrub & Tree Growth  
 

If you are having difficulties seeing 
oncoming traffic while pulling out onto 
Chenequa’s main travel corridors due to 
excessive shrub or tree growth, we can 
help. Our highway/forestry department 
will happily remove whatever 
shrubbery/tree growth necessary to 
reduce blind spots.  

Please email clincoln@chenequa.org 
about your concerns. 
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VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 
OFFICIAL NOTICE  

PARTISAN PRIMARY 
LOCATION, HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 

AND BOARD OF CANVASSERS 
 

The polls will be open for the Spring Primary to be held on August 
14, 2018, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Voting will take place at the 
Chenequa Village Hall located at 31275 W County Road K in the 
Village of Chenequa.  Polling place is accessible to elderly and 
disabled voters.    

At the close of Election Day, pursuant to the provisions of Wis. Stat. 
§19.84, the Election Inspectors will convene as a joint meeting of the 
Municipal Board of Canvassers for the purpose of conducting the 
municipal canvass pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§7.51 and 7.53(1). This 
meeting will be open to the public pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§19.81-89. 
 

If needed, the Municipal Board of Canvassers will also hold a 
meeting at 4:00 p.m. in the Village Office to process and count late-
arriving provisional ballots (if any) that arrived in our office by mail 
on Friday, August 17, 2018. 

 

Pamela Ann Little 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Phone:  262-367-2239 
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Reminder of Public Hearing 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Monday, August 13, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE INVITED TO 
ATTEND AND BE HEARD 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public 
Hearing will be held by the Plan 
Commission and Village Board of Trustees 
on Monday, August 13, 2018, 2018 at 6:00 
p.m. at the Village Hall, 31275 W County 
Road K, Chenequa, Wisconsin. The 
following matter will be heard: 
Ordinance to Amend and Restate 
Chapter 6 – Zoning Code 
The recodification does not change the 
allowable use of any property within the 
Village. 

 
 


